

NR_key_name: B7A0C27DBB4D149F852565CB0049004D

SendTo: CN=Laura Denk/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CopyTo: CN=Kevin Tiernan/O=ARRB @ ARRB

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Joseph Freeman/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 03/18/1998

DisplayDate_Time: 8:24:17 AM

ComposedDate: 03/18/1998

ComposedDate_Time: 8:17:22 AM

Subject: Possible extension of stay

In an uncharacteristic communication lapse, it turns out I was mistaken about when Carolyn was heading back to Phoenix this week -- I thought at the end of the day Thursday, but actually she's leaving Friday morning. Which means she'll be keeping our hotel room through Friday morning, which means I theoretically could stay and work until midday Friday instead of leaving midday tomorrow. I am ambivalent (since I now know Todd is locking Finn up by herself at night!) but would stay if you thought it useful to do so. The catch is that I'd have to change my ticket (which might cost in the vicinity of \$100 or so) which I would need the Board to cover (assuming there are any seats available at all on Friday -- I haven't checked pending hearing your thoughts). Tracy told me she didn't think that would be a problem but -- given that travel budgets are apparently an issue these days (!) -- it's your call.

Body:

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories: